Gentet, Matthias

From: Beaumont, Elizabeth

Sent: 02 August 2017 18:05

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Planning application REF 2017/3702/P [info]

From: Bradbury, Richard

Sent: 02 August 2017 16:43

To: Beaumont, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Beaumont@Camden.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Planning application REF 2017/3702/P [info]

Elizabeth

Please see below another response to planning application 2017/3702/P.
Thanks

Richard.

Richard Bradbury
Head of Environment Services

Telephone: 020 7974 3725

From: Gordon Dalgleish rmattc S

Sent: 27 July 2017 16:22

Subject: Planning application REF 2017/3702/P

To Douglas/ Maryam/ Meric/ Richard/ Mark,

| am writing you to inform you that I, Gordon Dalgleish of 28 Birchington Road (1% Floor Flat) object to the above
mentioned planning application. | think ever since Villa Ronel moved to the street it has gone considerably downhill.
The street itself is often disgusting with rubbish, filled with noisy and unpleasant customers, and parking in the
street has for me become more of an issue. | simply don’t want Villa Ronel to be able to use the external area for
dining purposes for their customers.

Kind regards,



Gordon Daigieish [




